
8426 Kosmerl Place, Frederick, Colorado, 80504-5444 

P. O. Box 129, Frederick, Colorado, 80530-0129 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED 2022 BUDGET 

OF 

THE FREDERICK-FIRESTONE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Proposed 2022 Budget has been submitted to the Board 

of Directors of the Frederick-Firestone Fire Protection District, on October 11, 2021, for the 

ensuing Fiscal Year of 2022; a copy of such proposed budget has been filed in the office of the 

Fire District located at 8426 Kosmerl Place, Frederick, Colorado, where same is open for public 

inspection, and; that such proposed budget will be considered at a regular meeting of the Board 

of Directors of the Fire District to be held at the Administration Building, 8426 Kosmerl Place, 

Frederick, Colorado on November 8, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. and December 13, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Any elector within the District may, at any time prior to the final adoption of the 2022 Budget on 

December 13, 2021, inspect the budget and file or register any objections thereto.  

 

These meetings are open to the public. COVID-19 restrictions and protocols are in place. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE FREDERICK-FIRESTONE 

FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 

 

/s/ Christopher R. Vigil  

Secretary to Board 

 
 

 

FREDERICK-FIRESTONE 
FIRE PROTECTION 

DISTRICT 
LLeeaaddiinngg  TTooggeetthheerr,,  

BByy  SSeerrvviinngg  TTooggeetthheerr  

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OOffffiiccee::          330033..883333..22774422  

FFaaxx::                    330033..883333..33773366  

WWWWWW..FFFFFFDD..UUSS  


